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John 10:10 Live life in all it’s fullness 



 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Timings:  You will have noticed we have reverted to opening the gate in 
the morning to 8:40 rather than 8:35 due to the speedy nature of  drop 
off.  Our actual school day doesn’t start until 8:55, but we open early to 
allow a staggered drop off. Things are still quiet at 8:55 if  you prefer a 
quieter drop off  with no queues. Still no late marks up to 9:05. Please be 
courteous and space yourself. Similiarly gates now open at 3:00 rather 
that 2:55. KS1 collect from 3:05 and KS2 released at 3:15. Those walk-
ing home now released at 3:20 
 
My letter to you last week attached here if  you haven't read it. Thank 
you to everyone who has contributed £20 so far in sQuid it does make a 
difference, but as I said money isn’t the only way to help. If  you can vol-
unteer time or goods we are always grateful. Being a proactive cheer-
leader and spreading the word of  the school is a valuable contribution 
for us. If  you would like details on volunteering, work experience or be-
coming a part of  the PTA committee email into secretary@ 
 
We would make a plea to you to walk or scoot if  at all possible. The car-
parking is not unlimited in Jennett’s  Community, plus the roadworks 
have made it hard for all to move on time!  
 
Check out dates at end of  the newsletter. New items in blue.  
 
Parents evening bookings for SENDCO’s are available for those with 
children on SEND Support. Email as always via secretary@ if  you have 
concerns or queries.  This terms Year Group newsletters and curricu-
lum newsletters are on our YG pages zĞĂƌ� 'ƌŽƵƉƐ� ͮ� :ĞŶŶĞƩΖƐ� WĂƌŬ�
;ũĞŶŶĞƩƐƉĂƌŬ͘ďƌĂĐŬŶĞůů-ĨŽƌĞƐƚ͘ƐĐŚ͘ƵŬͿ� 

This week  
Pages for Parents   Wraparound care  

How to set up Parental Controls   Online Parent Workshops 

Children’s pages   

St Francis and St Clare   Attendance   

Rainbow & Owl 

Term Dates and  upcoming dates  Items needed 



 

 

Pages for Parents 
Communi-
cation and 
Language 

PEEP (Parent Early 
Educational Partnership) 

  

The Children’s Centres/
Family Hubs run a play based 8-10 -week programme for 
parents with children aged 24 – 36 months who have a 
speech and language delay. 
 

The sessions focus on developing speech and language through play, in-
teraction, singing and sharing books with positive outcomes at home. 
   

Please contact jo.belsten@bracknell-forest.gov.uk for more details. 
 

As we come out of  lock down the local libraries, singing and rhyme time  
and toddler groups will start  again, and the preschools/childcare  are op-
erating as normal who all also focus on communication and language  
 

If  you are very concerned about a child’s speech and language, e.g. you 
think that they are more than a year behind what you might expect, please 
fill in an online NHS speech and language referral form at Speech and Lan-
guage Therapy | Children Young People and Families Online Resource 
(berkshirehealthcare.nhs.uk)There are also a range of  ideas to try on this 
website.  
5 

What to expect for different ages can be found on https://ican.org.uk/i-
cans-talking-point/ or you can ask a member of  staff  at your preschool, 
children centre/family hub or health visitor for additional advice .  
5 

Great information can be found on Activities for babies, toddlers and chil-
dren - BBC Tiny Happy People who have tips and ideas to help at home too. 



 

 

Breakfast Club 
Thank you to all who answered our questionnaire. Your thoughts were really helpful. You com-

mented that you would alongside having the staff who knew the children and were well trained :  
 
· Like a range of activities including sports 
· Did not mind if breakfast was served 
· Wanted it priced lower per hour than existing charges 
· Wanted to pay with Childcare vouchers if at all possible 
· That you didn't want it open to children outside of school 
· To have better flexibility and understanding of last minute changes ie not be 

charged a term at a time/ late charges/ cancellations for things out of your con-
trol 

· For us to look after children younger than 5 
 

We won’t have all of these ready until our full running  of clubs in September but gradually will 
introduce many of these  elements.  
 
We have modelled our future provision on the rooms style set up  where children come to sign 
in have breakfast/ snack  if they wish then go to different activities– craft/ reading/ art/ garden-
ing/ soft play/ sports. This is obviously harder to run under full COVID restrictions so we won’t 
introduce this fully until September.  
 
We are delighted that Ms Whittington our HLTA will run this club and gradually we will employ 
more staff. Many London clubs host up to 150 children a day– the more come the wider the ac-
tivities on offer to start the day with a chance to be better equipped for learning.  
 
Jennett’s Park Breakfast club will start  officially on Tuesday 4th  May  at JPCE. Our booking 
and payment system is up and running now. Book your places via sQuid by 3pm the day before. 
We have initially 8 spaces. This will grow. We will have a waiting list.  
 
At the moment we are only placing for those aged 5 and above in Jennett’s Park.  
We have decided to price the hourly session at £3 so a full session of 7:15—8:45 is £4.50.  
 
Please send your child with a snack as for the moment we won’t be serving breakfast. We will 
look at a tuck shop pricing in the new year.  
 
Future changes 
 

· Stock and staff for each exciting new ‘room’ so eventually we can have as many want-
ing to come to begin the day as they wish.  

· We will introduce later sports clubs running from 8am—8:45 for an energetic start to 
the day 

· In the future we will introduce part session payments with prices paid for a later ses-
sion.  

· We will explore using childcare vouchers for payment ( this is less flexible by design 
but we will try to be as understanding as possible)  

· Explore how to staff for a younger room aged 3 and above.  
 
Thank you for being so supportive of this change. If you would like to be part of the planning 
team for this or have any suggestions that didn't make it into the questionnaire let us know via 
secretary@ 
 
 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 

2QOLQH�:RUNVKRSV 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
<RX�ZLOO�EH�H[SHFWHG�WR�DWWHQG�DOO�VHVVLRQV�RI�\RXU�FKRVHQ�FRXUVH�ZKLFK�ZLOO�EH�GH�
OLYHUHG�YLD�=RRP� 
 
,I�\RX�ZRXOG�OLNH�WR�ERRN�D�VSDFH��ZRXOG�OLNH�WR�JR�D�ZDLWLQJ�OLVW�IRU�IXWXUH�FRXUVHV�RU�
KDYH�TXHVWLRQV�SOHDVH�HPDLO�\RXU�QDPH��VFKRRO�DQG�FRQWDFW�QXPEHU�WR�
,QJH�7D\ORU#EUDFNQHOO-IRUHVW�JRY�XN 

,ĞůƉŝŶŐ�ĐŚŝůĚƌĞŶ�ƚŽ�ŽǀĞƌĐŽŵĞ�ĂŶǆŝŽƵƐ�ƚŚŽƵŐŚƚƐ�ĂŶĚ�ǁŽƌƌŝĞƐ 

Ϯ�ǆ�ϭ-ŚŽƵƌ�ƐĞƐƐŝŽŶƐ�ůŽŽŬŝŶŐ�Ăƚ 
>ŽŽŬ�ǁŚĂƚ�ŚĂƉƉĞŶƐ�ǁŚĞŶ�ĐŚŝůĚƌĞŶ�ďĞĐŽŵĞ�ĂŶǆŝŽƵƐ 
>ŽŽŬ�Ăƚ�ƚŚĞ�ŝŵƉĂĐƚ�ƚŚĂƚ��Ks/��ŚĂƐ�ŚĂĚ�ŽŶ�ĐŚŝůĚƌĞŶ͛Ɛ�ŵĞŶƚĂů�

ŚĞĂůƚŚ 
>ŽŽŬ�Ăƚ�ƐŽŵĞ�ƚĞĐŚŶŝƋƵĞƐ�ĨŽƌ�ŚĞůƉŝŶŐ�ĐŚŝůĚƌĞŶ�ĚĞĂů�ǁŝƚŚ�ƚŚĞŝƌ�

ĨĞĂƌƐ�ĂŶĚ�ǁŽƌƌŝĞƐ 

 

�ŶǆŝĞƚǇ�
�ŽƵƌƐĞ�E 

dƵĞƐĚĂǇ�ϭϴƚŚ�ĂŶĚ�ϮϱƚŚ�DĂǇ�ϮϬϮϭ ϳ�–�ϴ�Ɖŵ ϭ�ƐƉĂĐĞ 

�ŶǆŝĞƚǇ�
�ŽƵƌƐĞ�W 

DŽŶĚĂǇ�ϮϭƐƚ�ĂŶĚ�ϮϴƚŚ�:ƵŶĞ�ϮϬϮϭ ϳ�–�ϴ�Ɖŵ ϭϲ�ƐƉĂĐĞƐ 

DĂŶĂŐŝŶŐ��ĞŚĂǀŝŽƵƌ�ŝŶ�Ă�WŽƐŝƟǀĞ�tĂǇ 
Ϯ�ǆ�ϭ-ŚŽƵƌ�ƐĞƐƐŝŽŶƐ�ůŽŽŬŝŶŐ�Ăƚ 

'ĂŝŶ�ĂŶ�ŝŶƐŝŐŚƚ�ŝŶƚŽ�ǇŽƵƌ�ŽǁŶ�ƉĂƌĞŶƟŶŐ�ƐƚǇůĞ 
>ĞĂƌŶ�Žƌ�ƌĞǀŝƐŝƚ�ƉŽƐŝƟǀĞ�ǁĂǇƐ�ŽĨ�ŵĂŶĂŐŝŶŐ�ďĞŚĂǀŝŽƵƌ 
�ƵŝůĚ�ŽŶ�Ă�ƉŽƐŝƟǀĞ�ƌĞůĂƟŽŶƐŚŝƉ�ǁŝƚŚ�ǇŽƵƌ�ĐŚŝůĚ 
dŚĞ��Ks/��ŝŵƉĂĐƚ�ŽŶ�ďĞŚĂǀŝŽƵƌ 

 

D�ϳ DŽŶĚĂǇ�ϭϬƚŚ�ĂŶĚ�ϭϳƚŚ�DĂǇ�ϮϬϮϭ ϵ͘ϯϬ�–�ϭϬ͘ϯϬ ϭ�ƐƉĂĐĞ 

D�ϴ dŚƵƌƐĚĂǇ�ϭϬƚŚ�ĂŶĚ�ϭϳƚŚ�:ƵŶĞ�ϮϬϮϭ ϳ�–�ϴ�Ɖŵ ϭ�ƐƉĂĐĞ 

D��ϵ tĞĚŶĞƐĚĂǇ�ϭϲƚŚ�ĂŶĚ�ϮϯƌĚ�:ƵŶĞ�ϮϬϮϭ ϵ͘ϯϬ�–�ϭϬ͘ϯϬ ϭϲ�ƐƉĂĐĞƐ 

^ƵƉƉŽƌƟŶŐ��ŚŝůĚƌĞŶ�ƚŽ�ŐĞƚ�Ă�,ĞĂůƚŚǇ�EŝŐŚƚ͛Ɛ�^ůĞĞƉ 
ϭ-ŚŽƵƌ�ƐĞƐƐŝŽŶ�ůŽŽŬŝŶŐ�Ăƚ 

,Žǁ�ŵƵĐŚ�ƐůĞĞƉ�ĐŚŝůĚƌĞŶ�ĂŶĚ�ĂĚƵůƚƐ�ƌĞĂůůǇ�ŶĞĞĚ͍ 
dŝƉƐ�ŽŶ�ŚŽǁ�ƚŽ�ŐĞƚ�Ă�ŐŽŽĚ�ŶŝŐŚƚ͛Ɛ�ƐůĞĞƉ͘ 
,ĞůƉ�ĐŚŝůĚƌĞŶ�ĚĞǀĞůŽƉ�ŐŽŽĚ�ƐůĞĞƉŝŶŐ�ŚĂďŝƚƐ 

 

^ůĞĞƉ�ϯ tĞĚŶĞƐĚĂǇ�ϭϮƚŚ�DĂǇ�ϮϬϮϭ ϵ͘ϯϬ�–�ϭϬ͘ϯϬ�Ăŵ ϭ�ƐƉĂĐĞ 

^ůĞĞƉ�ϰ DŽŶĚĂǇ�ϭϰƚŚ�:ƵŶĞ�ϮϬϮϭ ϳ�–�ϴ�Ɖŵ ϭϲ�ƐƉĂĐĞƐ 



 

 

Pages for Children 
 

The Young Artists’ Summer Show is a free, 
open submission exhibition for young artists 
aged 5 - 19 years studying in the UK and Brit-
ish schools overseas. 

To take part, teachers must first register their 
school. Next, students, their parents/
guardians or their teachers can submit art-
works. These artworks are then judged by a 
panel of  artists and arts professionals with 
selected artworks displayed online and on-
site at the Royal Academy of  Arts. 



 

 

After weeks of  zoom services the lifting of  restrictions 
now allows us to meet in person once again but there will 
obviously be some rules in place. 

We shall be running a cafe style service as we did before 
lockdown.  Tables will be socially distanced and each one 
can have a family or bubble seated.  We shall be serv-
ing refreshments from 11:00 a.m. but everyone must be 
seated by 11:30 for the start of  the service.  Anyone arriv-
ing after this time will not be able to gain access.  Please 
fill up the tables from the front, use the hand sanitiser by 
the font and login to the venue using the Covid App 
and  QR code. 

Communion will be in one kind,  the host (bread), with no 
communal cup.  Singing is still not allowed but songs will 
be shown on the screen. 

We need help with the readings, prayers, welcoming, 
tech, setting up and clearing away.  I attach the reading if  
you would like to do this.  If  you would like to help set up 
we shall be there from 10:30.  If  you want services to con-
tinue we must have more volunteers to help.  please talk 
to either Reverend Carol, Lynn or myself  if  you would like 
any more details. 

See you on Sunday 

^ƚ�&ƌĂŶĐŝƐ�Θ�^ƚ�
�ůĂƌĞ��ŚƵƌĐŚ�ŽĨ�
�ŶŐůĂŶĚ�ͮ�:ĞŶŶĞƩΖƐ�
WĂƌŬ� 



 

 

Class �ƩĞŶĚĂŶĐĞ�й 

    

Robins ϴϲ͘ϱ 

Woodpeckers ϵϵ͘Ϯ 

Whinchats ϵϳ͘ϳ 

Stonechats ϵϳ 

Canaries ϵϵ͘ϲ 

Yellowhammers ϵϴ͘Ϯ 

Greenjays ϵϴ͘ϳ 

Parakeets ϵϱ͘ϵ 

Kingfisher ϵϴ͘ϭ 

Macaws ϵϮ͘ϴ 

Mockingbird ϵϰ͘ϭ 

Peacock ϵϵ͘ϯ 

Sabrewing ϵϰ͘ϯ 

Sunbirds ϭϬϬ 

  

Attendance 

Attendance should be 96% or above. Please note, the school will not authorise 
leave unless under exceptional circumstances if  a child is over 5 years and 
therefore of  statutory school age. Attendance policy here  

Absences  

All absences should be reported by telephone or email before 9.30am.  

Thank you.  

Well done  Sunbirds, with 100% attendance this week .  



 

 

Outstanding Owl and Rainbow 
Promise Learners  

 Each week children are chosen for showing Owl learning         
behaviours or following our Rainbow Promise.  

 
Our Rainbow Promise underpins everything we do at school. Just as the Rain-
bow was a sign of  God’s promise to     Noah that from that moment God would 
enable Noah and the people of  the earth to flourish and experience life in all its 
fullness. So as a school community we promise to do our best to enable all the 
pupils and adults of  our school to flourish academically and professionally so 
that they might reach their potential. 
 
The Rainbow is also a symbol of  the diversity of  our school 
community, but as a church school we recognise that we are all 
created and valued by God, and so as a school community we commit to care for 
and value each other. 
 
The dove symbolises our need to persevere in some aspects of  life 
as it is not  always the first time we find success. It was not the 
first time that Noah had tried to find dry land and so we much 
seek strength within ourselves and from God to achieve. 
 

  These are our Values we try to live each day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Owl Learning Behaviours:  
C - Collaboration 
O - Optimism 
 P - Perseverance 
 P - Pride 
 I - Inspiration 
 C - Challenge 
 MD - Managing Distractions 

YLove 

 Honesty  

�Respect  

OPeace  

CForgiveness  

¿Patience  

Support   

J Kindness & Joy�  



 

 

 

Robins Dylan 

Woodpeckers Manuela 

Stonechats Mia 

Whinchats Rory 

Canaries Mason 

Yellowhammers Trent 

Greenjays Whole Class 

Parakeets Ellie 

Kingfishers Chloe 

Macaws Millie 

Mockingbirds Matthew 

Peacocks Livvy 

Sabrewings Annabelle & Sienna K 

Sunbirds Sam A 

Stonechats Amber 

Whinchats Ella 

Canaries Shanaya 

Yellowhammers Pippa 

Greenjays Jessica S 

Parakeets Lyla 

Kingfishers Oscar 

Macaws Zach C 

Mockingbirds Riley 

Peacocks Rhys 

Sabrewings Emily 

Sunbirds Erin 

Woodpeckers Whole Class 

Robins Rowan 

Our Rainbow Moments 
this week are . . . 

Our Owl Learners this 
week are . . . 



 

 

Dates for your Diary– New = Blue 

 
 

Monday 3rd May 2021 Early May Bank Holiday– Queens Jubilee 
Thursday 6th May  Class Photos 

Friday 7th May 2021 VE Day– & World Number Day CHILDREN COME IN DRESSED IN DRESSED AS 
A NUMBER!  

Friday 21st May 2021 Pause Day  

Monday 24th May 2021 Art Week– Take One Picture 

Monday 31st May to Friday 4th June 
2021 

HALF TERM 

Monday 7th June 2021 Children return to school 

Tuesday 8th June 2021 Y2 Dinosaur Workshop 

Wednesday 9th June 2021 Puzzle Day  

Thursday  10th June 2021 Puzzle Day  
Thursday 17th June 2021 Ready for Life Day - Year 6 

Friday 18th June 2021 M & M production—Treasure Island CHILDREN COME IN DRESSED AS PIRATES  

Y6 20p Fayre 

Monday 21st June 2021 International Week 

Felt Making workshop MTW 

Lucky Moyo Music for change coming to school all week  
Tuesday 22nd June 2021 Scholastic Book fair delivered 

Windrush DAY  

Friday 25th June  Celebrations at end of International Week  

CHILDREN COME IN DRESSED IN COLOURS TO SHOW NATIONAL HERIT-
AGE EG GERMANY RED/ GOLD / BLACK , CANADIAN RED AND WHITE  

Y6 Sleepover 

Wednesday 30th July  Bracknell Transition days for secondary 

Thursday 1st July  Bracknell Transition days for secondary 

Friday 2nd July 2021 PTA Fair 
Reports go Home 

Tuesday 6th July 2021 Sports Day  
Thursday 8th July 2021 Sports Day Reserve Day  
Tuesday 13th July 2021 Yr 6 Summer Performance  

Darcy Taylor makes large scale art project in school  
Thursday 15th July 2021 Yr 6 Summer Performance -  

Friday 16th July 2021 Yr 6 Leavers Service - 9.30 am Virtual  

Monday 19th July 2021 Grand Day In - Whole School Picnic  10th Anniversary  

Tuesday 20th July 2021 TERM ENDS - 1.30pm 



 

 

dĞƌŵ��ĂƚĞƐ�ϮϬϮϭ�ϮϬϮϮ 

WƌŽĨĞƐƐŝŽŶĂů�dƌĂŝŶͲ
ŝŶŐ��ĂǇƐ tĞĚŶĞƐĚĂǇ�ϭƐƚ�^ĞƉƚĞŵďĞƌ�ϮϬϮϭ�ĂǇ�ϭ 

^ƚĂƌƚ�ŽĨ�dĞƌŵ dŚƵƌƐĚĂǇ�ϮŶĚ�^ĞƉƚĞŵďĞƌ�ϮϬϮϭ ��ŚŝůĚƌĞŶ�ƌĞƚƵƌŶ 

,ĂůĨ�dĞƌŵ DŽŶĚĂǇ�ϮϱƚŚ�KĐƚŽďĞƌ�–�&ƌŝĚĂǇ�ϮϵƚŚ �KĐƚŽďĞƌ�ϮϬϮϭ 

�ŶĚ�ŽĨ�dĞƌŵ &ƌŝĚĂǇ�ϭϳƚŚ��ĞĐĞŵďĞƌ�ϮϬϮϭ�ĞŶĚ�ϭ͗ϯϬ 

^ƉƌŝŶŐ�dĞƌŵ�ϮϬϮϮ 

WƌŽĨĞƐƐŝŽŶĂů�dƌĂŝŶͲ
ŝŶŐ��ĂǇ dƵĞƐĚĂǇ�ϰƚŚ�:ĂŶƵĂƌǇ�ϮϬϮϮ��ĂǇ�Ϯ 

^ƚĂƌƚ�ŽĨ�dĞƌŵ tĞĚŶĞƐĚĂǇ�ϱƚŚ��:ĂŶƵĂƌǇ�ϮϬϮϮ 

,ĂůĨ�dĞƌŵ DŽŶĚĂǇ�ϭϰƚŚ�&ĞďƌƵĂƌǇ�–�&ƌŝĚĂǇ�ϭϴƚŚ�&ĞďƌƵĂƌǇ�ϮϬϮϮ 

�ŶĚ�ŽĨ�dĞƌŵ &ƌŝĚĂǇ�ϭƐƚ �Ɖƌŝů�ϮϬϮϮ�ĞŶĚ�ϭ͗ϯϬ 

^ƵŵŵĞƌ�dĞƌŵ�ϮϬϮϮ 

WƌŽĨĞƐƐŝŽŶĂů�dƌĂŝŶͲ
ŝŶŐ��ĂǇ dƵĞƐĚĂǇ �ϭϵƚŚ��Ɖƌŝů�ϮϬϮϮ ��ĂǇ�ϯ 

^ƚĂƌƚ�ŽĨ�dĞƌŵ tĞĚŶĞƐĚĂǇ�ϮϬƚŚ ��Ɖƌŝů�ϮϬϮϮ 

,ĂůĨ�dĞƌŵ DŽŶĚĂǇ�ϯϬƚŚ�DĂǇ�–�&ƌŝĚĂǇ�ϯƌĚ�:ƵŶĞ�ϮϬϮϮ 

�ŶĚ�ŽĨ�dĞƌŵ tĞĚŶĞƐĚĂǇ�ϮϬƚŚ :ƵůǇ�ĞŶĚ�ϭ͗ϯϬ 

�ƵƚƵŵŶ�dĞƌŵ�ϮϬϮϭ� 

dŚĞ�ůĂƚĞ�DĂǇ�ďĂŶŬ�ŚŽůŝĚĂǇ�ǁŝůů�ďĞ�ŵŽǀĞĚ�ƚŽ�dŚƵƌƐͲ
ĚĂǇ�Ϯ�:ƵŶĞ�ϮϬϮϮ�ĂŶĚ�ĂŶ�ĂĚĚŝƟŽŶĂů�:ƵďŝůĞĞ�ďĂŶŬ�ŚŽůŝͲ
ĚĂǇ�ǁŝůů�ďĞ�ŽŶ�&ƌŝĚĂǇ�ϯ�:ƵŶĞ�ϮϬϮϮ͘� 



 

 

Items we love  
receiving at JPCE  
Deliver to the drop off  table at 
front of  school 

Item 
Plastic Bottle ends for yearly Remembrance  

display 

Puppets/ Dressing up clothes 

Lego 
Storage boxes/ trolleys  
Labelled plants, bulbs and seedlings for around 
school 

Prams 
Clean Toys 


